
 

             Sebring International Raceway 
September 23-25, 2022 

Stewards Decision  
 

 

 
 

 
From: The Stewards       Decision No:  SRO-01 – Amended 2 
To:  All Sebring Competitors       Date: Sunday, September 25, 2022  
           Time: 15:09:26 
 
 
 
The following teams have been reported to the Stewards as having not turned in video cards, as defined in the Series Sporting Note No. 3, 
issued on 19 July 2022 -  
 
Series Team   Car No.  Session 
GT3 Ian Lacy Racing  #12 P2 
  Conquest Racing  #34 P1 
  Bimmerworld  #94 P1 
GT4 Conquest Racing  #95 P1 & P2 
  Chouest-Povoledo  #50 P2 
   
  BGB Motorsports  #420 P2 
  Regal Motorsports  #427 P2 
GT-A TR3   #191 P1 & P2 
   
 
The Stewards, having considered the matter, assess a $1000 fine to each team, for each occurrence.  The Stewards are suspending those fines, 
provided that each team is in compliance with the requirements outlined in Sporting Note 3, for the remainder of the 2022 season.  Any further 
breach of these regulation will incur a further penalty, and the suspended penalty issued above will also be imposed. 
 
The following teams are reported to have turned in video cards after the expiration of the time allowed to deliver the cards to the drop-boxes at 
the series tech trailer –  
 
GT3   GT4   GT America  TC America 
KPAX Racing Nos. 1 & 3 Conquest Racing No. 35    Rooster Hall No. 44 
Ian Lacy Racing No. 12 Chouest Povoled No. 50 SRQ Motorsports No. 28  
Triarsi Nos 13 & 23  Smooge Racing o. 68 Triarsi  No. 37  DRS & Garagistic No. 06 & 09 
Conquest Racing No. 34 Rooster Hall  No. 80    Skip Barber No. 9, 2, 42, 16, 20, 21, 780 
Wright Motorsport No. 45 Random Vandals No 98    VRGT No. 8 
Zelus Motorsports  No. 88 Premier Racing No. 120 Smooge Racing No. 67 & 69 TechSport No. 22 & 23 
Bimmerworld No. 94  Indian Summer No. 319 Mishumotors No. 70 Bryan Herta Autosport No. 33 & 98 
Turner Motorsports No. 96 BGB Motorsports No. 420 RENNtech No. 79 
       TR3 No. 191 
 
The Stewards, having considered the matter, assess a $250 fine to each team, for each occurrence.  The Stewards suspend those fines, provided 
that each team is compliance with the requirements outlined in Sporting Note 3, for the remainder of the 2022 season.  Any further breach of 
these regulation will incur a further penalty, and the suspended penalty issued above will also be imposed. 
      

 
          


